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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:27 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Open spot

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Anthony Scott <XXXXX@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 5:24 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Open spot 
 
What ended up happening on this request? I didn't see anything clear and obvious on your Web site. 
 
On Mon, Nov 13, 2023 at 1:45 PM City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
<TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> wrote: 
> 
> Good morning Anthony, 
> 
> Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your concerns will be provided as a 
communication item on the November 15th Commission Agenda. 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Anthony Scott < XXXXX@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2023 1:05 PM 
> To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission  
> <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
> Subject: Open spot 
> 
> Good afternoon, 
> 
> I noticed that recently that the transportation commission no longer has a dedicated spot for a transportation company. 
In its place, please consider having a dedicated spot for either someone from the UM patient experience/advocacy office, 
and/or a representative from the employees union (e.g., nurses and/or house officers). This will help ensure hospital access 
remains equitable for all in UM's catchment area. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> Tony 


